THE ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD WANTS TO HEAR FROM YOU

Renfrew Hydro Inc. has applied to increase its electricity distribution rates by \$3.19 a month. This application may impact your bill for the next 5 years, starting January 1, 2017.

HAVE A SAY AT THE
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD'S
COMMUNITY MEETING

WHEN?

Thursday, October 6, 2016

(Doors open at 6:00 p.m.)

6:30 to 8:30 p.m.

WHERE?

Renfrew Days Inn –
Quiet Lounge, First Floor
760 Gibbons Road, Renfrew

(Refreshments will be served)

If assistive devices, or any other special considerations are needed, please contact <u>AODA @ontarioenergyboard.ca</u>.



WHY ATTEND?

- Learn more about your utility's costs and rate application
- Find out how you can get involved in the OEB's process
- Provide your comments to the OEB about your utility's application



WANT TO MAKE A PRESENTATION AT THE MEETING?

If you would like to make a 5-minute presentation at the meeting, Please contact us at **BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca** or call

Telephone: 1-877-632-2727 (toll-free within Ontario)

View Renfrew Hydro's full application at OntarioEnergyBoard.ca/Notice

